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Textual Studies Program Review Committee 
Chair: Associate Professor Kate O’Neill, School of Law, Box 354600 
Professor Gerry Philipsen, Speech Communication, Box 353415 
Associate Professor Suzanne Petersen, Spanish and Portuguese Studies, Box 354360 
Professor W. Speed Hill, Ph.D. Program in English, CUNY, 33 C Tier Street, City Island,   
NY  10464 
 

Dear Colleagues:  
 
Enclosed please find the response of Textual Studies program to your review committee 
report.  If you have any additional comments or concerns regarding the review, please 
contact me or Heidi Tilghman. 
 
We again wish to thank you for your good work in conducting this review. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
John T. Slattery 
Associate Dean for Academic Programs 
 
c: Debra Friedman, Associate Provost for Academic Planning 
Marsha Landolt, Dean, The Graduate School 
David Hodge, Dean, College of Arts and Sciences 
Michael Halleran, Divisional Dean for Arts and Humanities 
Heidi Tilghman, Assistant to the Dean, The Graduate School 
 
 


